
  

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
11 October 2022 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
 

SWIMMING GALA AT BRIGHOUSE POOL – MONDAY 17 OCTOBER 
 

 
 

Parents and swimmers will need to meet Mrs Jocelyn in the reception area at Brighouse Pool at 6:50pm. We have 
now been informed that swimmers must arrive at the pool in their swimming attire as the changing rooms will not be 

available to use before, during or following the Swimming Gala.   
 

Swimming costumes and swimming trunks must be worn, no bikinis or Bermuda shorts. Swimmers are also asked to 

wear swimming hats and goggles and no jewellery must be worn. A towel to sit on and a towel to dry off with is also 
recommended. 

  
Only one spectator per swimmer is permitted due to seating capacity and in line with Health and Safety Regulations. 

Spectators must register independently and pay at the desk on arrival (£2.00 per seat exact cash only) before 

entering the poolside seats.  Food is not permitted at the poolside but drinks are allowed. 
  

Swimmers must stay with the St Andrew’s staff at all times and are advised to wear a T-shirt to keep warm and T-
shirts MUST be worn for presentations. Children must wear a white school PE shirt, preferably with the school logo, if 

they have one. 

  
NO photography and NO video recordings are allowed however a member of Brighouse Swimming Club will take 

photographs of the presentations and these will be sent to school.  
 

Brighouse Pool will be holding a raffle on the night, the price is £1.00 for 5 tickets and all proceeds with go to 
Brighouse Swimming Club.  

 

  
Many thanks. 

 
 
Mrs A Jocelyn 

Head of School 

 
 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Karen Smith 
 

 (01484) 712895   

 admin@standrews.calderdale.sch.uk 

Waterloo Road, 

Brighouse, 

West Yorkshire 

HD6 2AN 

ST. ANDREW’S CE (VA) JUNIOR SCHOOL 
Promoting excellence within a caring, Christian community 

 


